
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

7.  BOARD SUBMISSION ON CCC DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN 2006 
 
 The Board identified potential matters for inclusion in the Board’s submission on the 2006 CCC Draft 

Annual Plan. 
 
 The Board resolved to ratify the submission and appointed Bob Todd to represent the Board in 

support of the submission before the Council. 
 
 


